ATTACHMENT 7 APRIL 7, 2014

United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
10711 Burnet Road, Suite 200
Austin, Texas 78758
512 490-0057
FAX 490-0974

Nathan Pence : APR 0 7 2014
EARIP Program Manager

Edwards Aquifer Authority
900 E. Quincy
San Antonio, TX 78215

Dear Mr. Pence,

This correspondence serves to document that we received the 2013 Edwards Aquifer Recovery
Implementation Program (EARIP) Habitat Conservation Plan (HCP) Annual Report on March
31, 2014, in accordance with the terms and conditions of the EARIP Incidental Take Permit.
We are reviewing the Annual Report now, and will contact you with any guestions or concerns.
We appreciate the continued dedication on behalf of all of the EARIP stakeholders to implement
the HCP and to conserve our region’s unique fish, wildlife, and plants.

If we can further assist you, please contact Kevin Connally at 512-490-0057 extension 234.

Adam Zerrenner
Field Supervisor
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